
Request for DDTC Speakers 

 

Thank you for inquiring into the availability of a DDTC speaker to present at your event.  DDTC 

supports functions that help the public learn about defense trade.   

For more information about obtaining a DDTC speaker at your event, or to request the 

attendance of a DDTC speaker, please e-mail DDTC-Speakers@state.gov any relevant 

information two months before the scheduled event.  We will respond within one week. 
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